
HAPPENINGS 
August 31st, 2021 

 
 

IN PERSON WORSHIP 10:00 A.M.  or 
LIVE STREAM ON 

CPFUMC WEBSITE/ YOUTUBE CHANNEL / FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

 
 SUNDAY SCHOOL  

Two adult Sunday school classes: 
Seekers and Thinkers are meeting in person at 9am in MMB Classroom 4 and studying Religions of the Axial Period: An 
Approach to the World’s Religions. 
Followers of the Word are meeting 9:00 am in the MMB Conference Room and on Zoom. Studying Colossians. 
Children’s Sunday school meets each Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the MMB Classroom 3 and by Zoom.  Contact Amanda 
Theriot for your Zoom link, amanda.theriot@icloud.com. 

 
 

 
 

mailto:amanda.theriot@icloud.com


UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesday September 1st  Red Shirts meet on Zoom at 8:30 am. Contact Dave Sidney  dsidney@aceweb.com  
Friday September 3rd  Women meet for coffee in the Sanctuary  
Tuesday September 8th Service of morning prayer in sanctuary at 9:00 am and via zoom 
                                           Bible discussion group meets 10:00 am in the Sanctuary and via zoom 
                                           Prayer Shawl Ministry 11:00 am in the Sanctuary  

 
PRAYERS AND CELEBRATIONS 

 
Pastor Suzette Thorpe Johnson.   Pray for my Aunt Ruth who fell down stairs and is in the hospital. 
Pastor Peter Castles.                     Pray for Jodi Blount and Sterling Hartman families and friends in New Orleans in harms 
way from Hurricane Ida.  
CPFUMC.                                          Pray for Martha Orr having surgery on September 3 and prayers for  
Priscilla Gregory.                            I am asking from my neighbor Sam.  He is having troubles and needs our Prayers. 
Priscilla Gregory.                             I need Prayers for my friend Greta she is having troubles with her lower back. 
Sue Sidney.                                   Thank you for lifting up HOLDINGS INSTITUTE COMMUNITY CENTER.  I have UMW friends 
who schooled there many years ago when public schools would not accept them. Rosa became a                                      
public school music teacher and her daughter now teaches music at Texas State. Holdings holds a                                                      
special Place in my Heart. THANK YOU. 
Karen Packard.   I am Praising God for a safe trip to Alaska.  Good to be home. 
 

 

HILL COUNTRY COMMUNITY MINISTRIES 
 4th week of August 31, 2021 
Week 66 pounds 
YTD    3,210 pounds 
 
5th week of August 
Week  79 pounds  
YTD   3,289  pounds  
We also had some clothes , a baby bath, and a couple of household items for the Thrift Store 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL FOR HOUR SUPPORT OF THIS MINISTRY.  There will be a lot of people who will benefit from the 
donations 
 
 

 
Please check out the cpfumc.org website under “When’s the Next…”  
to see yourself last year setting up the pumpkin patch and also unloading 
the pumpkins.    
Through the magic of Neil Howard’s compression technology,  
the two hour events take place in minutes and are hilarious to watch. 
  
https://cpfumc.org/pumpkin-patchfall-festival/ 

mailto:dsidney@aceweb.com
https://cpfumc.org/pumpkin-patchfall-festival/


  
 
Hill Country Ministries wants to thank CPFUM for joining the Stuff the Truck and Laces for Leander for 2021. Through 
our support HCCM was able to provide Free brand-new athletic shoes to over 400 students of HCCM as well as 
Leander ISD students in grade preK-12.  Studies show that 87% of children receiving a new pair of shoes showed an 
increase in self-esteem and a 70% increase in physical activity. Together and with over 330 volunteer hours we were 
able to provide ore than just a pair of shoes, but hope, dignity, and joy!  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Gene Krider 
Director of Community Engagement  
HCCM  

 

 
 
 
 

 BE LIGHT YOUTH  
Fall 2021 - SAVE the DATE!! 

Invite a friend or two 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

For our weekly email publication, Happenings, please send input to Stephanie Talley at office@cpfumc.org  
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